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Top-Hat plans are unfunded plans for a select group of management or highly compensated

employees that are exempt from a number of ERISA provisions (such as reporting, funding, testing,

and certain fiduciary obligations).  In order to ensure that a plan is exempt from those provisions of

ERISA, a plan sponsor must file a one-time “top-hat statement” with the Department of Labor within

120 days of the plan’s effective date.

The Department of Labor has rolled out a top-hat plan statement search engine, which is available

to the public generally.  The engine is searchable by looking up employer names, plan names,

and/or employer identification numbers (EINs).  Sponsors of top-hat plans that have previously filed

a statement should consider searching the database to ensure that the statement shows up in the

Department of Labor’s records.  If a statement is not found for a plan, review internal records for

filing confirmations previously received.

If a top-hat statement has not been timely filed, an application may be made to the Department of

Labor’s Delinquent Filers Voluntary Compliance Program to correct the error.
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© 2024 Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP.

2

MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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